
 
MUPY welcomed the delegation from UST’s Faculty  of Pharmacy, the Philippines
 

June 24, 2019 
 
On June 24, 2019, Asst. Prof. Dr.Jiraphun Jittikoon, Chair of Biochemistry Department, along with
department members provided a warm welcome to Dr. Agnes Castillo and three exchange students from
Department of Biochemistry, Faculty of Pharmacy, University of Santo Tomas, Philippines. The
exchange students will participate in the pharmaceutical biochemistry training program at the
Department of Biochemistry, MUPY during June 24 – July 20, 2019. In addition, Dr. Agnes Castillo had
a chance to meet and discuss with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Pramote Tragulpiankit, Chair of Pharmacy
Department, about further collaboration on faculty member exchange between two institutions in the
near future.



https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2512


